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August 25, 2022

As of August 25, 2022, Dallas ISD no longer recommends Quarantine.

Regardless of vaccination status or past infection, quarantine is NO LONGER
RECOMMENDED for persons who were exposed to Covid-19. Students and staff who
were exposed to Covid-19 should:

● Monitor for symptoms of Covid (fever, cough, fatigue) daily
● If symptoms develop, DO NOT report to school/work. Get tested as soon as

possible.
● Get tested for Covid 5 days after exposure if no symptoms develop
● The CDC recommends wearing a mask indoors for up to 10 days from the last

day of exposure

If you test positive for Covid, STAY HOME and let the school nurse know. The nurse will
provide you with a return-to-school date, which will be 5 days after the first positive test.
Return-to-school is based on improvement of symptoms.

The Woodrow Wilson school nurse is accepting positive Covid reports through the
google form found HERE.

If you have any questions, please contact the school nurse at andfuller@dallasisd.org or
Central Health Services at 972-925-4211.

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our Wildcats safe and healthy!

Regards,

Woodrow Well Clinic

Information taken from Dallas Independent School District Safety Protocols that can be found at www.dallasisd.org.
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